
July 4th, 1923.

Miss Emily M. Warren, 
25 Westgate Terrace, 
Earl's Court, London.

My dear Miss Warreni-
I am very glad to acknowledge 

receipt of your letter of June 20th and to thank 
you for the opportunity you have given McGill 
University to purchase your two pictures 'Canada's 
Tribute’.

I am very sorry that this University, 
i.ike many other institutions to—day, is very hard-up 
and there are no funds at my disposal at present for 
such a purpose. I would be interested in knowing, 
though, just what price you would have set upon the 
painting, I have always been very sorry they were 
not purchased for the gallery at Ottawa.

I hope I may have the pleasure of 
seeing you when you visit Canada next autumn.

With all good wishes, I am.,

Yours faithfully,


